## TOWN OF ROCKY HILL TOWN COUNCIL RESOLUTION December 3, 2018

## RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF THE MDC's INTEGRATED PLAN

BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED, that the Town of Rocky Hill, acting herein through its Town Council, expresses its support for the incorporation of an integrated planning concept into the next revised version of The Metropolitan District's Long Term Control Plan, and urges the United States Environmental Protection Agency and the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection to approve the Plan as submitted.

Approved by the Rocky Hill Town Council at its December 3, 2018 Meeting

Jo-Anne Booth

Clerk of the Town Council